
Dear LWCS Families,             

Please see the below important update regarding Hurricane Milton. 

Please be advised that all LWCS schools and the Central Office will remain closed 

through Friday, October 11, in response to this storm.  

We are extending our closure of operations through Friday for several important 

reasons.    

Current forecasts show this storm is expected to begin bringing significant weather to 

our community, which could last into Thursday.  

At this time, we anticipate we may not be able to inspect our schools for potential 

damage or power outages until Friday. We will inspect our buildings on Friday.  

We must ensure our schools are safe before deciding when school operations should 

resume. As always, your safety is our top priority.  

At this time, no decision has been made regarding Monday’s operations for LWCS and 

our Central office.  

We will keep you updated about whether our school operations can resume on Monday, 

October 14.  

As always, your safety is our top priority. We encourage everyone to prepare 

adequately and ensure your family is ready for any weather-related challenges. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. Please stay safe. 

 

Alricky Smith, CPA 
Interim Superintendent 
Lake Wales Charter Schools  
 


